Elmer, Linda

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi, Linda,

Nancy Bush <nbush54604@aol.com>
Tuesday, August 20, 2019 6:12 PM
Elmer, Linda

BID #4 - Mitchell Street

This is to let you that Raul (Rudy) Gutierrez, has resigned from the
BID #4 Board effective August 12th. Therefore, you can remove his
name from the next CED Committee agenda. (At least we know
we don't have to continue to try to get him to the meeting - LOL).

I've sent his resignation letter to the Commercial Corridor Team.

Thanks for all of your efforts these past few months.

Nancy



